Flintwork from Stanmer, Near Brighton.

After a severe gale in 1987 an examination took place of overturned trees in
Stanmer woods, near Brighton. One tree at location TQ340845, north of
Marquee Brow produced in the disturbed area below the tree root finds of
struck flint. The finds totaled 6 flakes. 11 hard hammer struck. There was no
sign of retouch on any of the items. All the material has a white patination and

Neolthic dating is suggested. The flints will be deposited with Brighton
Museum,
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